

Monday 19 June 2017

Unanimous Agreement by the Employers' Association

Following today's meeting of the Colleges Scotland Employers' Association, a spokesperson said:

"The Employers' Association has agreed to pay the first 25% of the pay migration to the new National Pay Scale for lecturing staff. The deal paves the way for a new chapter in the development of our colleges and a national, structured approach to professionalising the workforce. It should avert further industrial action by the EIS in the new term.

"The commitment from the Scottish Government to ensure we have the funding available to implement this part of the deal is very welcome."

ENDS

For further information, please contact Joanne Buchan, Public Affairs and Communications Officer:

Tel: 01786 892012 Mobile: 07590 229 707

Email: joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk